Author name: C. Garrard
Date of submission: Thursday, 14 October 2021

Your submission for this review:

I think water pricing should remain the same. After all we did not want the expensive pipe line foisted on us by order of
ROTTEN COTTON. It is disgusting what they get away with with regard to water. We should not be penalised for their
GREED! I am 85 years of age and find it difficult enough to exist on the pension without more being foisted on us. Regards

Colin Garrard [





